

## UNITED STATES SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF 7701 TAMPA POINT BOULEVARD MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5323

July 30, 2010

Dear Dr. Dopking,

On behalf of the United States Special Operations Command, I wish to express our appreciation for the outstanding support you provided to our Special Operations Forces wounded warriors.

The equine assisted support provided by Quantum Leap's staff was a tremendous success and provided our service members' spouses and children with new techniques to deal with their lever one's post-traumatic-stress disorders. Your dedication and commitment are very much appreciated.

Thank you for all your help, and best wishes from the men and women of the United States Special Operations Command.

Sincerely,

Major General, U.S. Army

Chief of Staff

Edie Dopking, PhD Quantum Leap 10504 Woodstock Road Odessa, Florida 33556